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June 28, 2018 
 

Joel, 
 
Please allow us to thank you for taking the time to come and speak with the Atlantic 
City Electric, Lewis Tree Service, Davey Resources Employees and everyone associated 
with us at our yearly Total Safety Culture (TSC) meeting on May 30, 2018.  
 
We cannot express enough how much we appreciate you taking the time out of what 
must be a very busy schedule to share with us your presentation highlighting the 
detrimental effects of driving while distracted. Your dedication through advocacy and 
education in the attempt to save lives kept the attention of all and was very 
enlightening. Keeping the memory of your beautiful and talented daughter alive is so 
honorable. 
 
The safety of all our employees, customers, their employees and the public is a critical 
core value. We work continually to eliminate risk and improve safety practices, striving 
to achieve zero-incident safety results each day. Showing us how in just a split second 
the life of another and their lives can be changed forever will have a lasting impact.  
 
Again, let us thank you for all you do each and every day to remind us to always drive 
without distractions of any kind to maintain safety behind the wheel.  
 
Our sincere thanks…… 
 
Best Regards, 
W. Scott Zerr 
Lewis Tree Service LLC. 
 


